

# TLT Steering Group Meeting - 10<sup>th</sup> May 2016

**Present:** Joe Botting (chair), Hilary Macaulay, Flo Greaves, Cllr Chris Carmichael, Geoff Greaves, Sally Owen, Nick Talbott

**Apologies:** Peter Coleridge, David Strachan, Cllr Sian Meredudd, Lucy Muir, Sally Bramhall

## Actions from April meeting

Outstanding Actions:

**Nick** – pop-up design, community energy project

**Flo** – invitation to support the Pomarium on Facebook, continue liason over Radnor Fringe talk about the Pomarium

**Sally** Bramhall – information on former Oxford Road school from Tess and Gareth Davies

## Social Meetings

May

Tools for Self Reliance

June

Sally Owen - "Herbs - Good health from garden and hedgerow"

July 26th

Charlotte Spring – "Food Waste" – **Action:** Nick to contact

August 23rd

Joe and Lucy – "Climate change update"

September

David Edwards – Heart of Wales Line – **Action:** Nick to liaise

## Repair Café

CELF as a venue is working well.

**Action:** Nick to provide posters to Hilary.

**Agree** to confirm future bookings with CELF for July – September **Action:** Nick

## Community Orchard

More donations for planting have been received.

[Awaiting financial statement from Hilary]

Signs are in process. Labour costs of producing the signs are being donated by the maker.

**Agree** to arrange Slow Sunday event when signs are ready to go up.

## May Fair

Venue at Metropole worked well. Feedback positive.

Financially successful.

**Action:** Geoff to provide financial summary for next steering group.

## **PTLCC (standing item)**

Date for the Autumn conference at the Metropole is confirmed as 15<sup>th</sup> October.

## **Mighty Conversation**

**Agree** to raise a number of topics at the 24<sup>th</sup> May meeting:

Community energy project.

Car Share.

Using the orchard space.

Cycle routes.

**Action:** Nick to follow up

## **Community Opportunities report (standing item)**

### **Other business**

**Agree** to Archiving of the web site by National Library of Wales

**Action:** Nick to return form

Meeting closed 8:40pm